
Happy Birthday Frances! 

New Bedding Bags:  We have new and  improved bedding bags for those who 

nap or rest. These bags are larger with sturdy handles and a zipper to make 

packing away easier and help children become more independent. Please be 

aware bedding needs to be small enough to fit. With multiple bags ,bedding is 

contained and kept clean and tidy. 

K’s field trip– Wednesday January 8th @ 11:00- Ceramica 

K’s Snack Shack– Friday January 10th  

Silent Journey– Thursday January 16th @5:30 (Childcare available)  

K’s field trip-Friday January 17th @ 10:00 -Brookdale  

School Closed-Monday January 20th -Martin Luther King Jr Day  

School Spirit Day– Friday January 24th– Wear green or school logo 

School Spirit Day-Friday January 31st-Sport Team dress up  

Happy New Year!   

We all want our children to think about others and do 

positive things for them. It’s easy for kids to concentrate 

on their own needs and forget that those they care about 

have needs too. That’s where parents can help. We can 

encourage our children to be more aware of how they relate to others and how to 

feel good about their actions. The words we choose, the tone of our voices and other 

nonverbal cues we send contribute to the message of kindness. Please, thank you, 

you’re welcome: encouraging statements made to others convey a feeling that brings 

us closer together. In class we will be focusing on words of kindness and developing 

empathy for others.   

Geography:  Europe 

Unit Study:  Solar System– this unit will take us through 3 months of crafts, art, 

studies of the planets, stars and making our own solar system.  

Artist of the Month:  Pablo Picasso 
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I m port an t clas sroom Dat es  an d Remin ders   

I m port an t all  sch ool  dat es  an d remin ders   


